Subject: Dumping at Sea Permit application, S0036-01,

From: Karen Griffin <Karen.Griffin@fisheriesireland.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 27 July 2022 17:31

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: Dumping at Sea Permit application, S0036-01,

Dear Sir/Madam,
In relation to the application of: Dumping at Sea Permit application, S0036-01.

The location of the dredging operation is in close proximity to the Miltown river estuary (Miltown (Kerry) _030). This
is an important Salmonid River with Salmon and Trout spawning throughout the system. Catch and release angling
in the lower tidal areas.

Migratory fish will ascend from October to January and descend from April to June inclusive.

It is important that any works will not negatively impact on the important species migratory routes.

Please feel free to discuss further if required.
Regards

Karen Griffin
Fisheries Environmental Officer
Kerry
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Help protect Irelands inland Fisheries
Call 0818 347424. To report illegal fishing, water pollution or invasive species.





